SHUSTOKE PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF ANNUAL AUDIT
ACCOUNTS FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31ST MARCH 2023
(Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015)
[bookmark: _GoBack]

The audit of accounts for Shustoke Parish Council for the financial year ended 31st March 2023 has been completed and the accounts have been published.

The Annual Return is avaialble for insepction by any local government elector in the area of Shustoke Parish Council at any reasonable time on application to

Neil Millard,
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
c/o Village Hall, Church Road, Shustoke, 
B46 2AX (07753 145335)

Copies of the annual return will be provided to any person on request

The annual return is also available to view on the Council’s website:-
www.shustoke-parishcouncil.org.uk



NEIL MILLARD
CLERK AND RESPONSIBLE FINANCIAL OFFICER
28TH SEPTEMBER 2023
